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VIBRANIUM LAND DEVELOPMENT  

AND TECHNOLOGY, OPC. 

  

17 August 2023 
 
 
 
ATTY. JOE AMIL M. SALINO 
Regional Director 
6/F DENR By the Bay Bldg. 
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 
 
 

 Subject : Submission of IEC Report and request for Technical Scoping for the 
Proposed Bongabong River Restoration Project 

 
Dear RD Salino: 
 
We are pleased to submit herewith the IEC Report conducted on August 15, 2023 for the two host 
barangays of the Proposed Bongabong River Restoration Project. i.e. Brgy. Sagana and San 
Isidro, Bongabong, Oriental Mindoro. We also Annexed here the PDs of the Project. 
 
With this, we request the conduct of Technical Scoping at the soonest date convenient for you 
and your representatives. 
 
Should you need further information or clarifications, please call our Environment Specialist Ms. 
Medi Fernando at 0917-5064499. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Truly yours, 
 
 
 
JAMES NINO P. MARCOS 
President  

 
 
 
 


